
Headteacher’s message

Dear parents and carers and students,

Click here to view a letter from the Director of Public Health for Lancashire County Council.

Mass PCR testing for pupils and staff in school on Tuesday 15th June
Due to the extremely high rate of positive Covid-19 cases at our school we have been invited to take 
part in additional testing as a precautionary measure.  We are requesting your support and asking:

● For your child and household members to undertake a PCR test.
● PCR tests will be given out to pupils who have been given parental consent and are in school 

during form time on Tuesday 15th June.  The PCR tests should be registered and carried out 
at home as per the instructions that will be provided with the kits.

● Completed tests should be delivered back to form tutors on Wednesday 16th June. These 
will then be taken to a collection point, to enable the genomic sequencing.

You can do a PCR test even if:
● You have no Covid-19 symptoms.
● You have had one or both Covid-19 vaccinations.
● You previously tested positive for Covid-19 over 90 days ago.

The results of the tests will be sent through to the parent/carer and not the school.  If you receive a 
positive result you MUST NOT send your child into school. All positive results should be logged with 
the school in the normal way to allow track and trace to take place.  Parents/carers will have received 
a text from the school with further information.  

The parental consent form will be in the ‘Forms’ section of Edulink for you to complete electronically.  
We must have consent for testing and urge you to strongly consider supporting the school community 
including staff, your children and yourselves to help minimise the risk of spreading Covid-19.  Please 
note the testing is for all household members, you will be asked for the number of tests you require 
on the consent form.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
Mr Mitchell
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sM_HlIo3cy8wN8KRuVf173JfpEs19e0D/view?usp=sharing


Year 7 Messages

PE kit:  due to the number of positive cases amongst our pupils, the PE department would like pupils 
to continue to wear PE kit for school on their PE days rather than use the changing rooms.  We fully 
appreciate that this is yet another change, but it seems pragmatic in the current climate.

Please click here for the Career Newsletter

Parents Evening will take place on Thursday 24th June.  It will be an online event due to COVID 
restrictions.  Further details will be emailed to you after half-term.  Your child’s latest tracker will also 
be issued on 15h June.

Year 8 Messages

Please click here for the Career Newsletter

Parents Evening.  Please could we ask for very brief feedback about last night’s event.  This will 
help us decide if future events should also be online.  Click here to complete the very short 
questionnaire.

Year 9 Messages

Please click here for the Career Newsletter

Year 10 Messages

Please click here for the Career Newsletter

STOP PRESS: This arrived too late for the Career News bulletin - but if any Year 10 students would 
like to look around Blackburn College (in person!) they can do so on Wednesday 16th June at 
7.00pm.  Check out all the details at : www.blackburn.ac.uk/openfe

Year 11 Messages

Please click here for the Career Newsletter
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Year 11 Messages

please follow this link to access a range of resources from the colleges. These are designed to keep 
you busy over the coming months and support you in the transition to your next steps. If you have 
any concerns about this please do get in touch. We are still here to support you!

https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/documents/Transition_document_(1).pdf


Whole School Messages

Perfect 3s 
Has your child continued to achieve the perfect 3 since September 2021. There are 148 pupils with 
the perfect 3 - Well done! 

Year 7:    17 pupils 
Year 8:    40 pupils 
Year 9:    33 pupils
Year 10:  29 students 
Year 11:  29 students

Please congratulate your child if they are one of the perfect 3s! All BfL scores can be found in the 
Edulink app. 

Weekly Learning Support Board, please click here

SCOPAY - Please note when paying for items on SCOPAY, please pay for dinner money separately 
and not at the same time as a trip or event. There is an error on the system and only payment for 
dinner money will be taken from your account.

Who had the perfect 3 during the last week of last 
half-term?

Year 7:   93 pupils
Year 8:  121 pupils
Year 9:   129 pupils

Year 10: 125 students
Year 11:  191 students 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1WY9tV9fyaZdRyVCpBGdoG0irzmFbOpKJYk4gmW0WAl0/edit?usp=sharing


Whole School Messages

Parklands Club Links - Want to find a club to join and increase your child's physical activity levels, 
have a look here. Also if you are involved in a club and wish to be added to the list please email 
ngreaves@parklandsacademy.co.uk

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/15YwiA6n-fKs3nz1n7ii9DvG3n_g2BZKV-CubCuVg7Og/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:ngreaves@parklandsacademy.co.uk


Whole School Messages

Food Bank Donations
A group of our Y8 pupils have started a project to collect donations for our local food bank. From 
Monday, pupils will be able to donate during form time. Please see below for more details

We at Parklands are currently in the process of applying for the Diabetes UK “Good care in school” 
award. If you are a parent of a child in school with Type 1 Diabetes you should have received a link 
to a survey via email this week. Please could you let me know if this isn’t the case and I will contact 
you. lrobinson@parklandsacademy.co.uk Thanks Ms Robinson 

mailto:lrobinson@parklandsacademy.co.uk


Careers

Lots of useful stuff in the week’s Career News! Virtual careers fairs, work experience opportunities, 
competitions, exhibitions, apprenticeships galore, courses for students and parents/carers, open 
days, LMI for Lancashire and a blog from Daniel, who despite having cerebral palsy, is forging 
ahead with his career as a lawyer. 
Click the link here: 
https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/documents/Career_News_issue_7.pdf

If anyone would like their business/industry to feature in a future edition, please get in touch 
(pberry@parklandsacademy.co.uk)

https://files.schudio.com/parklandshighschool/files/documents/Career_News_issue_7.pdf
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